
Mr. Rudyard Kipling to address the
Club, but without success. They en-
deavoured also to secure a number of
other notable men, who, while oblig-
ed to decline the invitation, promised
to meet the Club~ at some future timne.

Various meetings -of the Executive
were held fromn time to time to make
arrangements for the meetings abovef
mentioned.

It wilI be noted that on several oc-
casions, Dr. Fraser, the Superinten-
dent of the School for the Blind, and
the management of that School, kind-
ly placed at the disposai of the Club,
without any charge therefor, the As-
sembly Hall of that institution, and
the Executive Committee recommend
that some suitable acknowledgement
sliould be madt to thern for their
kindness in that regard.

The comnmittee also recommend
that in view of the fact that the Club
bas been only about eight: months in
existence, the next annual fée should
.iot be collected until January ist,
i908; that any members joining be-
tween the present date and the flrst
of the year should have their sub-
scription cover the balance of the
present year as well as the year 1908,

and that the by-laws be amended ac-
cordingly.


